

## **NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTEN**

P. O. Box 81050,

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

29th June 2022

All Club Members,
The Mombasa Parents Club.

## RE: FAREWELL PARTY FOR THE OUTGOING PRINCIPAL- MR. JOHN KOMBO

Dear Hon. Members/Guardians,

As earlier communicated to you, our long-serving Principal is exiting after serving the school/Club for more than fifteen and a half years. These were years of dedicated service, commitment, professionalism, and positive impact on so many of our children some of whom are now adults and in various professions. We really thank him for his selfless service to the Nyali community and beyond.

We are therefore inviting ALL the Club Members, Parents and guardians to a farewell party scheduled to take place on the 2<sup>nd</sup> of July 2022 at the school grounds at 3:00 pm Blessed are the hands that give than the ones that receive.

Yours faithfully,

Joseph Weloba Club Affairs Secretary